12/03/2018
Attendance: John, Naum, Lucas, DD, Isaac, Daeyoeng, Sam
[bookmark: _GoBack]We won’t be able to get any games on the computers for this semester as far as the Lan Party is concerned. We can still come in that weekend just with our own machines and have a Lan Party, thus we can still have the Lan Party if people are interested. We will still do this for that weekend. 
We will be having a club dinner on the 14th, we decided upon Tavern on the Hill. We wil be leaving at 5:30 at the YU and meeting at there by 6. If you are in need of a ride, please show up prior to 5:30.
We will be having the Lan Party on the following day, we decided upon 10 am to 2 am, this will be a large session, but anyone can come as long as they’d like, we will order pizza for lunch around 1~, and pizza for dinner around 7~.
We will try to have Padraic’s talk next Friday, otherwise we will just have no talk before the dinner. 
We will look at sending people possibly to the WE Code conference that is at Harvard, and specifically aimed at bridging the gender gap in tech. We need to find interest, the tickets themselves are only 40$, but travel will be difficult. 

